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March 9, 2012

‘National Prison Project

American Civil Liberties Union
915 15th Street Northwest, Floor 7
Washington, DC 20005-2302

Dear Friend:

Thank you for your letter to Governor O’Malley to express your opposition to
the Corrections Investment Initiative. Please know at this time Maryland is
not interested in privatizing prisons.

We appreciate you reaching out to share your views and thank you again for

your correspondence to Governor O’Malley.

Sincerely,

Offr

Diana J. Beeson
Administrative Officer I



